UN-REDD Viet Nam Phase II Programme Vacancy: 06 Programme Field Coordinators needed
The “UN-REDD Viet Nam Phase II Programme” was signed on 29th July 2013 and is executed by the Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development (MARD) with technical support from FAO, UNDP and UNEP.

The Programme is seeking 06 Vietnamese Programme Field Coordinators, based in Hanoi with frequently travel to provinces (Lào Cai, Bắc Kạn, Hà Tĩnh, Lâm Đồng, Bình Thuận and Cà Mau).

TORs of this position is availabe at Vietnam REDD+ website at http://www.vietnam-redd.org. 
Interested candidates are invited to send a) an application letter clearly stating the applied position (English, Vietnamese), b) a curriculum vitae (English, Vietnamese); c) copy of graduate certificate to email pmu@unredd-vietnam.org.vn; copy to manhcuongpham@vnforest.gov.vn, huudzung@gmail.com and hard copy to the following addresses:

Pham Manh Cuong 

National Program Director

UN-REDD Viet Nam Phase II Programme
14, Thuy Khue Street, Tay Ho District
Ha Noi, Viet Nam
T   +84 4 37 28 65 20
F   +84 4 37 28 65 14
Deadline for submission: 4:30PM;  2 May 2014.

Only applicants are in the short list will be invited for interview.
